
 
 

 

ENROLLMENT CHANGES/DATE OF RECORD 
 
Your enrollment level (full-time, half-time, etc.) affects how much aid you may receive. You need 
to notify the Financial Aid Department when you change your enrollment level. Your aid will be 
adjusted up until the Date of Record. The Date of Record is published in ‘Important Dates To 
Remember’ under RELATED LINKS on the Financial Aid Web page. After the Date of Record, 
financial aid budgets are not adjusted to reflect credit load change(s).  
 
The payment of financial aid is based on the number of credits a student is enrolled in as of the 
Date of Record. If you add any classes after the Date of Record, your financial aid eligibility will 
not increase. If you are on a wait list for a class, you must be off the wait list and registered for 
that class before the Date of Record in order to receive financial for that class. If you enroll in a 
class that starts after the Date of Record, you must be registered for that class before the Date 
of Record in order to receive financial aid for that class. 

 


